
Message of Congratulations 

 

Dear ITGA, 
 

I extend my heartfelt congratulations to ITGA on its 40th anniversary! 
 

Over the past four decades, ITGA has been a powerful advocate for 

tobacco growers worldwide, addressing their concerns on the international 

stage and ensuring that their efforts are justly recognized and respected. 
 

These initiatives have gone beyond the tobacco industry, contributing to 

the sustainable development of agricultural communities and the protection 

of farmers' rights, embodying a broader and more profound mission. 
 

Through unity and dedication, ITGA has played a vital role in overcoming 

the challenges faced by tobacco growers. Its efforts have significantly 

enhanced the quality of life for growers and amplified their voices in global 

discussions. 
 

As a global association, I look forward to ITGA continuing its mission to 

advance the rights of tobacco growers and create a sustainable and 

respectful agricultural environment. 
 

On this important milestone, I wish ITGA a bright future and continued 

success in all its endeavors. 
 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Jang Sung-woo 

President of KTGO 


